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New Financial Year Announcements


New Newsletter System

We have implemented a new system for print newsletters and announcements. To reduce waste, we will be using reusable yellow mail satchels. Here are the steps to follow regarding the new system:

1. After receiving your newsletter, you may see or feel a clear slip on the front of the satchel. This is the address pocket. 
2. After finding the address pocket, place your hand into the clear slip and find the address card. This is a small card with YOUR address on one side, and CBS’s on the other. 
3. Place the card back inside the satchel. 
4. Place the entire yellow mail satchel into your nearest P.O Box. This will then be returned to CBS for us to send out next newsletter/announcement.
5. There is no need to worry about postage as it has already been paid for when returning the satchel. 


Outreach Services

There will be no Outreach Services for the month of July. Debra is away on annual leave for the entire month. To book an appointment or for any enquiries, email info@eflc.org.au or call 6176 4370 and one of our friendly staff will assist you. 

Welcome to Aalo Green

We’re delighted to introduce a wonderful new addition to our team — Aalo Green, who joins us as our Administration & Volunteer Coordinator, stepping into the role so capably held by Hayley prior to her retirement.
 
Aalo brings valuable experience from the Veteran Support Centre in Page, and we’re thrilled to have their energy and expertise on board. They’ll be working Wednesdays to Fridays, keeping the same hours, you’ll remember from Hayley’s time in the role.
 
From the moment you walk through the door or call the office, Aalo will be the warm and friendly presence ready to support you. They’ll be coordinating all phone and walk-in enquiries, outreach bookings, peer support setups, volunteer scheduling, and even keeping our newsletters ticking along beautifully.
 
Please join me in extending a heartfelt welcome to Aalo—we’re so lucky to have them on our small team!
 



Check our website and socials for all up to date information about what's happening at Canberra Blind Society.

To provide any feedback on this platform or unsubscribe please email admin@canberrablindsociety.org.au
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